
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Wednesday, 2nd April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 – Wisley Gardens  
 
As you may know, each year group has the opportunity to visit one of the parks which have inspired our team 
names. Year 6 children are fortunate enough to visit Wisley. RHS Garden Wisley is one of the world’s great 
gardens, packed with horticultural inspiration and links to our learning in Science and Geography.  

Proposed Event Where  RHS Garden Wisley 

 When Friday 16th May 2025 

 Cost £12 

 

Additional Information Please ensure your child is wearing their school uniform and shoes 
suitable for lots of walking.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack and a drink. 
No nuts, glass bottles, chewing gum or fizzy drinks please.  Please 
cancel/do not book any school lunches for this date.   
 
We will be travelling by coach leaving promptly at 9:15am. We aim to be 
back at school by 3:00pm. 

 

Action required: Please reply and pay via the School Gateway (either using the app or login via 
website www.schoolgateway.com) by Friday, 2nd May 2025. 

We also need some parent helpers to accompany us on this trip, if you hold a 
current DBS check and are able to assist please indicate this in your reply.  We 
will confirm with parent/carer volunteer helpers during w/c 5th May. If you have 
advised that you will be able to attend and your plans change, please let the 
office know as soon as you can. 

 
Thank you for your support.  We hope the children enjoy their day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
     
Year 6 Team 
 
 

 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk
http://www.schoolgateway.com/

